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I'm writing on behalf of the non-profit Rogue River Greenway Foundation, an 

organization dedicated to the development and construction of the Rogue River 

Recreational Corridor.  We know the benefits of outdoor recreation and in turn we 

support all projects that increase and support these recreational opportunities.   

The Oregon Coast Trail is of immense value for what it provides for the local 

communities and the state’s tourist industry.  Investing in the further of the OCT in 

investing in the future of Oregon and Oregon’s residents. 

 

 

 

Please approve this bill and make the funds available for the future of the Oregon 

Coast Trail. 

 

 


